
GRAND RAPIDS CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

REGULAR TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

March 7, 2017 

 

A meeting of the Grand Rapids Charter Township Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Supervisor 

Michael DeVries.  The meeting was held in the Township Hall.  The following were present: Supervisor 

Michael DeVries, Clerk Edward Robinette, Treasurer David Van Dyke, and Trustees David Pierangeli, 

Lee Van Popering, Beverly Wall, and Philip Yeiter.  There was no one in the audience. 

 

1. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 

 

2. BRIEF PUBLIC COMMENT.   There were none.   

 

3. APPROVE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING OF 

FEBRUARY 21, 2017. 

  

 Lee Van Popering, seconded by Beverly Wall, moved approval of the minutes as presented.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

4. CONSIDER CASH DISBURSEMENTS. 

 

 Lee Van Popering, seconded by David Pierangeli, moved approval of the cash disbursements as 

presented.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

5. CONSIDER BILLS TO BE PAID. 

 

 Lee Van Popering, seconded by David Pierangeli, moved payment of the bills as presented.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

6. PRESENTATION OF 2016 4
TH

 QUARTER BUDGET REPORT. 

 

 Supervisor DeVries provided a review of the 4
th
 quarter budget report.  

 

7. DISCUSSION OF PARK RULES ORDINANCE. 

 

 The Parks and Recreation Committee will develop a Park Rules Ordinance for approval by the 

Township Board.  

  

8. PLANNING COMMISSION REPORT. 

 

 David Van Dyke provided a review of recent projects considered by the Planning Commission.    

 

9. BOARD COMMENTS.  There were none. 

 

10. PUBLIC COMMENTS.   There were none. 

 

11. ADJOURNMENT.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm. 

 

 

Edward J. Robinette, Clerk 

GRAND RAPIDS CHARTER TOWNSHIP 


